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DISCOVERY   TIMES
Learning Today… Leading Tomorrow

Dear Students, Parents and Staff, As we reach to first quarter of academic session 2024-25, I
am filled with pride and gratitude reflecting on our journey so far. Our school community has
continued to thrive, with students excelling in academics, co-curricular activities, and
community service. I would like to extend my appreciation to our dedicated teachers and staff,
who have worked tirelessly to provide a nurturing and challenging environment for our
students. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and I am grateful for your commitment to
excellence. To our students, I encourage you to continue embracing challenges, exploring your
passions, and growing into compassionate and responsible individuals. Remember, learning is
a lifelong journey, and I am excited to see the impact you will make in the world. To our
parents, thank you for your unwavering support and partnership. Together, we are shaping the
future of our children, and I look forward to continuing our collaboration. As we move
forward, let us remain committed to our values of curiosity, creativity, and kindness. I wish
you all a wonderful next quarter, filled with joy, growth, and success.



SUPERB SATURDAY ACTIVITIES

Our Sense Organs                                         Fun With Shapes                                               Our Body Parts         

Big & Small                                                         Hand Wash                                                 Earth Day

Good Touch Bad Touch Rabies Awareness                                First Aid 

WORKSHOPS & SEMINARS

Educators’ Trainings 



Baisakhi Celebration

EVENTS & CELEBRATIONS

Investiture Ceremony

Mother’s Day Celebration

Annual Prize Distribution



PROUD DISCOVERIANS

SEBGDS MAKING HEADLINES


